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AGENDA
Thursday, March 16, 2017

Unless a Change of Meeting Notice is Published, Thursday Appointments are for

Discussion Only and No Action Will Be Taken
(SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE)

8:30 Chris Young, Engineer
e Standing Appointment

9:00 Dan Jackson, J & F Services
e Standing Appointment

9:30 Tax Incentive Review Council — Commissioners
Meeting Room

10:30 John Beam, Dog Warden

e Firearms Policy Update, Dogs to TSC Adoption Event &
Pitbull Adoption Policy Discussion

b A

Next Business Meeting: Monday, March 20, 2017
(At the Holmes County Training Center)
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THE MINUTES
March 16, 2017

The Holmes County Commissioners met in regular session Thursday, March 16, 2017; with everyone
present. Chairman Miller opened the meeting:

8:30 A.M. — CHRIS YOUNG - ENGINEER — STANDING APPOINTMENT

9:00 AM. — DAN JACKSON —J & F SERVICES — STANDING APPOINTMENT

9:30 A.M. - TAX INCENTIVE REVIEW COUNCIL — COMMISSIONERS MEETING ROOM

10:30 A.M. — JOHN BEAM - DOG WARDEN - FIREARMS POLICY UPDATE, DOGS TO TSC
FOR ADOPTION EVENT AND PITBULL ADOPTION POLICY

10:28 AM.—MR.EYLER LEAVES TO SIGN DOCUMETNS FOR OMEGA

John Beam Dog Warden met with the Commissioners to update them on several items.
Beam informed the Commissioners that there will be a Poker Run to raise funds on September 02, 2017

The Dog Wardens Office has also sold out of Dog Licenses for the first time. They have created a lot of
new accounts this year.

Beam would also like to update their firearms policy to either match the Sheriff’s Office or the
Millersburg Police Departments. Beam is currently working with Prosecutor Warner on this update and
also working on updating the Dog Warden’s Office entire policy.

For safety and liability reasons they need to update the pit bull adoption policy. The state no longer
considers pit bulls vicious or dangerous. Beam would like the Pitbull policy dismissed. The
Commissioners do not have a problem with this, if Prosecutors Warner agrees that the County will not be
held responsible for any injuries and it will hold up in court it is alright with them.

Finally discussed was the Tractor Supply (TSC) Dog Adoption event that TSC would like the Dog
Wardens Office to participate in. The Commissioners gave their approval for this event.

ADJOURN MOTION

With no further business to come before the Board, Mr. Eyler moved that the meeting be adjourned at
4:30 p.m.; Mr. Ault seconded the motion (Mr. Miller- absent; Mr. Ault — yes; Mr. Eyler - yes). The next
scheduled business meeting of the Holmes County Commissioners is Monday, March 06, 2017.



Joe D. Miller

Rob Ault

Attest: Susan L. Haun, Clerk Raymond Eyler



